
 

 

PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
APRIL 17, 2023 

 
The meeting of the Providence Township Planning Commission was held in the Township Municipal office, 200 
Mount Airy Road, on April 17, 2023. Members present were Andrew Odell, Chairman, Anthony Nardella, Vice 
Chairman, Kara Kalupson and Brent Musser, Alternate Member. Township Zoning Officer, Heidi Martinez, and 
zero (0) observers were present. Mr. Odell called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Mr. Musser made a motion, 
seconded by Mrs. Kalupson to approve the minutes of the February 21, 2023, meeting. The motion was carried 
unanimously. The minutes were signed by all appropriate members present.  

 
Mr. Odell introduced new business, David Jay Petersheim, 786 Buck Road, PT-329FP-23, a deferral of planning to 
East Drumore Township. After a brief discussion, Mrs. Kalupson made a motion to recommend the Board of 
Supervisors defer all planning for David Jay Petersheim 786 Buck Road to East Drumore Township. Mr. Nardella 
seconded the motion and the motion carried unanimously. 

 
The March and April 2023 Zoning Hearing Board hearings were discussed. The meeting dates for April and 
May were discussed. There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Mr. Nardella and 
seconded by Mrs. Kalupson to adjourn the meeting. The motion carried unanimously. The meeting was 
adjourned at 7:06 p.m. 
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